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20th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 1 visit to Walker Art Gallery & Central Library 

We have planned a trip to the Walker Art Gallery and to Central Library on Wednesday 15th 

January 2025. We will be leaving school at 9.30 am and will return by 3pm. 

At the Walker Art Gallery, we will be looking at some paintings by L.S. Lowry, who we are studying 

this term. We will then be visiting the Central Library in the afternoon for a brief introduction to the 

library, how to join, how many books you can loan etc. We will then share a story and have a 

chance to look at some books before returning to school. Pupils will be required to wear school 

uniform. You have the option to provide a packed lunch on this day in a clearly named disposable 

bag. No glass bottles or fizzy/ energy drinks please. If you wish school to provide a packed lunch 

you must complete the separate request form so that the lunches can be ordered in advance – this 

will be sent separately by parent app. 

To cover the transport cost, we are requesting a payment of £6.47 per child. Payment should be 

made via your parent pay account. If you have any difficulties with accessing your parent pay 

account then please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

Many Thanks  

Year 1 Teachers 

 

 


